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Parking 

Parking 

Please could parents park more courteously in the village car park as 

you are parking illegally, blocking our local businesses and causing 

deliveries to be turned away. If there is no parking space please think 

about walking if you are local, or not arriving before your allocated 

times so other cars can pick up and leave. This is causing frustration 

for all concerned. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Value of the month  

May Value is Forgiveness and the stories used to support this are ‘The 

Unforgiving Servant’, Matthew 18 & ‘On the Road to Emmaus’, Luke 24 

(SUCCESSFUL- Please see the website for a list of the values used). 

 

Dates for the term 
 

24th and 26th May Parent consultations via video call. All 

years except Yr 2 and 5 

27th May Class photos 

28th May INSET day 

31st May- 4th June Half term 

w/c 21st June Year 6 Bikeability 

28th June- 2nd July Year 6 Residential – Grittleton House 

5th July Yr 1/2 Skreens Park tbc 

6th July Yr 3/5 Skreens Park tbc 

7th July Yr 4/6 Stanborough Lakes tbc 

8th July Transition day 

16th July Reports out 

2nd September Children return 
 

Advanced notice - Harlow Playhouse Panto 

As Hertford Theatre have again postponed their panto we have 

managed to book a whole school trip to see Robin Hood at the Harlow 

Playhouse.  This will take place on Thursday 9th December – more 

information to follow in due course. 

 

Walk to school week 

Next week is National Walk to School week.  We are unable to operate 

a walking bus this year, but we would like to encourage as many of you 

as possible to walk and support this initiative.  Pupils across 

Sawbridgeworth are coming together to improve health and fitness and 

to promote sustainable travel.  We will be doing a travel survey in 

school.  Please consider parking a bit further away from school and 

walking at least some of the way. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs M. J. West 

Headteacher 
 

 


